
Introducing our New 
Community Flag Design! 
We	 are	 excited	 to	 announce	 that	 the	 community	 ϐlag	 design	 has	 been	
updated!	 	 If	 your	 community	 is	 permitted	 to	 ϐly	 ϐlags	 you	 should	 have	
received	 an	 email	 from	 Kelsey	 Schneider	 at	 the	 Site	 Employee	 Resource	
Center	 with	 ordering	 information	 in	 August.	 	 You	 will	 receive	 the	 Fall	
Design	of	these	ϐlags	at	your	property	in	October.	
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